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Success in Central America! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2019, Project Hope is expanding their pastoral training 
effort into Haiti. They have donated $15,000 to LTI to 
sponsor a Creole translation of the program and will launch 
their training in January! 

 “LTI has the best training program and resource materials in 
the world for training pastors in underprivileged locations.  
We will continue to use it and find new places to expand!”  

– Tom Cook, Project Hope 
 

LTI is partnering with a sister ministry to train pastors in 
Central America! Over the past five years, Project Hope has 
used the LTI program to graduate 130 pastors in 
Nicaragua! 
 
The results have been so effective that Project Hope has built 
two buildings, or training centers, one on the east side and on  
on the west side of the country. They have expanded their 
training to reach 250 more pastors throughout Nicaragua. 
 

Year-End Request 
Please consider a generous donation to LTI as the year-end 
approaches. Your year-end giving helps LTI provide greatly 
needed training to ministry leaders outside the USA who 
would never have access to the quality and depth of training 
that LTI provides. 

 “LTI has equipped me to greatly change my 
church and now we are changing our 

villages and the nation.” 
 – Nicaraguan Pastor 

 

Your giving helps LTI provide our training 
program at a very reduced price for 
churches in the USA, so cost does become 
an obstacle for training ministry leaders. 

 
“My wife and I completed the LTI program 
in Virginia. We learned essential leadership 

skills that have helped us plant & grow a 
very strong church in Nebraska!”  

– Pastor Jonathan & Jene Chapman 
 

Please use the reply card and envelope provided to send in your 
gift. We hope you’ll include us in your year-end giving. Thank you 
in advance for being our partner in expanding God’s Kingdom! 

For the Great Commission, 
Rev. Kevin Hinman, LTI Founder & President 

 

Nicaraguan Pastors Graduating from LTI Program 

Project Hope team in Haiti 

    Another way to give year-round is designating LTI as your non-profit of choice with all your                                               
Amazon purchases. Go to amazonsmile.com and LTI will receive 3-5% of your total purchase. 

 



 

Gethsemane Celebrates 10 Years of Utilizing LTI Program! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member Highlight: Jim Kelley 

Gethsemane Community Fellowship Baptist Church had a special service to celebrate their 10 year 
anniversary of using the LTI program! Senior Pastor Kirk Houston shared that LTI has been a key part of 
Gethsemane’s spiritual and physical growth. With a church of over 2,500 people, Gethsemane has had well 
over 300 people complete the LTI program as part of their Foundation of Faith Institute. 

Pastors Kirk & Sharon Houston with LTI’s Kevin & Carol Hinman 

“The LTI program has prepared our members for 
both volunteer and church staff leadership. It has also 

enabled our members to get promotions and pay 
raises in their regular jobs.” 

 – Pastor Kirk Houston 
 

According to Institute Director, Rev. Dianna Bennett, 
“Our partnership with LTI has been strong for a solid 10 

years! We continue to equip leaders for success in 
ministry, the workplace, and life!” 

- Rev. Dianna Bennett 

We want to recognize LTI Board Member, Jim Kelley, for his 
service and leadership with LTI! Jim has provided valuable 
guidance and insight as LTI has expanded overseas and launched 
our new marketplace curriculum. Jim recently led the way in 
helping LTI upgrade our computers and remote database access. 

Jim recently retired from a nearly 40 year career as a corporate 
executive. He was most recently CFO of IMI Cornelius, and was 
previously a senior level executive with Textron. He and his wife, 
Sally, live in Ipswich, MA and have 3 grown children. 

Leadership Training International 
P.O. Box 9882 

Chesapeake, VA 23321 
757-673-6581 

‘Like’ Us on Facebook to Keep Up With 
What’s Going On at LTI! 

FOF Institute Leadership Team 

Jim & Sally Kelley 


